
Dear Parents and Carers, 

What an amazing term we have had at Create Primary! There have been 
so many wonderful enrichment clubs that the children have been able 
to enjoy including drumming, Arts Week (massive thank you to Sharlene 
for organising), Sports Day and Graduation. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the staff, pupils and 
parents/ carers for all the hard work this year – thank you! 

A fantastic team effort which has led to a very successful academic year 
– well done everyone! 

Soumaya Selmi, Deputy Head Teacher 
TCES Create Learning Primary

Summer 2022

Our School Newsletter

Create Primary’s First Birthday

On 26th May we celebrated a whole year of TCES Create 
Learning Primary. 

Parents, carers and families were invited to view 
their children’s work, before speeches from Soumaya 
and TCES CEO Thomas Keaney, lunch, and of course, 
birthday cake. Every pupil received a certificate and 

special gift from Soumaya and Thomas, and it was also 
a fantastic opportunity to thank all of our staff for their 
hard work.

We can’t believe we’ve been providing specialist 
education for primary-aged pupils for a whole year. 
Here’s to many more!
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We celebrated our very first Sports 
Day this year. ALL the children 
were fully engaged and loved 
participating in all the activities.

Every child received a medal for 
their efforts – well done! 

A huge thank you to Marvin and 
Jaffa for putting it together. It was 
a lovely event and one which we 
will be inviting parents and carers 
to next year.

Sports Day
Our music club has been a massive 
success. Our pupils had the 
opportunity to listen to music, 
follow a beat and use a range of 
instruments – an experience we will 
be having again in the future. Thank 
you to Joe for organising. We can’t 
wait for the next one!

Music Club

To celebrate the achievements of all our exceptional 
pupils, we had our very own Graduation Day.

We were overwhelmed by the brilliant turnout of 
parents and carers that joined us. 

We would like to say how proud we are of every pupil. 
They have come a long way from their starting points 
and should be equally as proud – well done! I am 
certain that next year will be equally as positive.

Graduation
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We would like to say a very HUGE well done to Cairo 
who is our very first pupil to step down into one of our 
TCES schools. 

Cairo was our first pupil and began the journey with 
Create Primary in April 2021. Throughout the academic 

year, we have watched him flourish and develop in 
confidence. 

We are so proud of how far he has come and wish him 
all the very best for the future. We will be sure to keep 
in contact, hearing about all the continued success.

A real success story

Term Dates
We look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 6th 
September for Induction Day. During the Induction 
Day, you will be given an hour slot to come into school 
with your child to talk through your child’s success 
reports; what went well last academic year and next 
steps. You should have all received your child’s End of 
Year report and a time but if you have yet to receive 
this, please do not hesitate to email Soumaya who will 
be able to assist.

Children will return to school at 
9am on Wednesday 7th September.

Welcome back to our Safeguarding Lead
Create Primary has recently 
welcomed back our Senior 
Practitioner and Designated 
Safeguarding Lead following a 
period of maternity leave. As part 

of the Senior Leadership Team, 
Tashanna oversees safeguarding 
across the school and works closely 
with teachers, professionals, 
parents/carers and pupils to ensure 

that Create Primary is a safe space 
for us all. In September, Tashanna 
will be contacting all parents/carers 
for a personal hello!

As always, if you have any questions/ would 
like any support, please do not hesitate 
to contact me over the holidays and I will 
endeavour to get back to you as soon as 
possible.

I would like to thank you once again for your 
continued support. 

Your children have had an amazing year and 
should be SO proud of themselves.

Have a well-deserved break! J

Best wishes,

The TCES Create Learning Primary Team


